
          

 

           

    

 

 

 

 
    

 
 

 

      March 16, 2023   

 

Barbara Murphy, President 

City Councilor  

Malden City Council  

215 Pleasant Street 

Malden, MA 02148 

 

RE:   Malden Historical Commission  

 Member for Appointment to Community Preservation Committee 

  

Dear Ms. Murphy:  

 

 This serves to notify you that the Malden Historical Commission has designated 

Commission member Inna Babitskaya for reappointment to the Community Preservation 

Committee.  Ms. Babitskaya resides at 557 Pleasant Street, #339, Malden, MA. 

 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you. 

 

      Sincerely, 

        
      Michelle A. Romero  

Clerk to the Commission 

                                        

                

 
 

 

MALDEN HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
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Malden, Massachusetts 02148 
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